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STAFF TRUST FUNDS WORKING GROUP

KEY NOTES OF MEETING - 22.2.2000

Present:
F Hazlehurst



M Nolan



J Park



J Workman

Apologies:
C Barker, C Birch, J Meadows, J Clarke

1
The notes of the previous meeting were accepted as a correct record.

2
Further uses for Staff Trust Funds, if exchequer monies were used for long service and retirement awards, might include additional expenditure on current schemes such a study grants and the reintroduction of spending on other issues such as sports facilities etc. 

3
Spending of staff trust funds on presents for staff had been raised with the secretary of the Charitable Funds Sub Committee.  Such spending was acceptable.

4
Diabeties had been accepted as the next major appeal.  The recent meeting of the Charitable Funds Sub Committee had been cancelled, so no report was given.

5
Details of the current balance and expenditure were tabled.  It was estimated that funds would be exhausted in 2 to 3 years if the current rate of expenditure continued.  The major costs was long service & retirement awards.  Mr Park said that he would raise this issue with executive directors.   A query about Christmas meals would be investigated.

6
It was agreed that, on this occasion, applicants for study grants would receive awards on a pro rata basis against costs identified by the individual.  In future, applicants would be encouraged to identify all costs.  It was noted that the Training Manager had agreed to meet a number of the requests and these would be removed from the calculation.  

7
The Long Service and Retirement Awards Policy was due for review.  The source of funding would be raised with executives as described above.  A decision on uplifting the awards would be taken when the impact of inflation had been assessed.

Note: 
The date of the next meeting will be set in due course.

